



DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT

42 W. Madison Street * Chicago, Illinois * Phone: 773-553-2280 * Fax: 773-553-2251 http://www.csc.cps.k12.il.us/purchasing

Jonathan Maples Chief Procurement Officer

January 5, 2018

Via Federal Express and Email

William Ransom Transportation Inc. 352 West 110th Street Chicago, IL 60628 Attn: Brian Ransom ransomtran@aol.com

Re:

Termination of the Student Transportation Services Agreement dated August 1, 2017, by and between William Ransom Transportation Inc. and the Board of Education of the City of Chicago (the "Board") (the "Agreement") (Board Report No. 17-0322-PR10-17)

Dear Mr. Ransom:

This letter is to document for our records that you indicated in the August 25, 2017 meeting with the Board's Executive Director of the Department of Student Transportation Services that you had decided to close William Ransom Transportation Inc. as of August 21, 2017 due to financial circumstances.

Based on that August 25, 2017 meeting, the Board of Education of the City of Chicago confirms that the Agreement was terminated with William Ransom Transportation Inc., effective August 26, 2017.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Maples

Chief Procurement Officer

Board of Education of the City of Chicago

cc (via email only):

Estela Beltran, Board Secretary, Board of Education of the City of Chicago Kevin McGuire, Executive Director, Department of Student Transportation Services, Board of Education of the City of Chicago